
Term 5 Events 

30.4.24 Closing date to
accept/refuse primary school offers

30.04.24 Nursery Playbase trip.

2.5.24 Year 3 Living Land trip.

3.5.24 Class photos

9.5.24 Year 4 Canterbury Mosque

9.5.24 Year to Kearsney Abbey trip

10.5.24 Year 1 Church visit

13.5.24 SATs week for Year 6

15.5.24 Year 5 Kearsney Abbey

23.5.24 Year 4 National History 
Museum trip 

23.05.24 Year R Canterbury theatre
trip

24.5.24 Sports Day and Family
Picnic

This is a busy term and not
everything can be on here.
Please check you emails on

SchoolComms.

Year 5 We are trying to arrange a
trip to the Tower of London for May.

This is not yet confirmed.

PE Days
Nursery - Tuesday morning
Year R - Monday morning
Year 1 - Monday morning
Year 2 - Tuesday morning

Year 3 - Thursday afternoon
Year 4 - Monday afternoon

Year 5 - Wednesday swimming
Year 6 - Tuesday afternoon

Remember your PE kit
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Value Certificate Winners
Year R Ellie, Robyn and Miya

Year 1  Thomas, Jaxon and Elizabeth
Year 2 Khloe, Laura and Ricardo

Year 3 Ellie, Isaac and Oskar
Year 4 Ruby, Chloe and Braiden

Year 5 Mikey, Logan and Christopher
Year 6 Aiden, Maggie and Ayla

Year 1 had an exciting learning
lift-off this week by visiting a
local garden centre to explore
the similarities and differences

in a variety of plants. 

Online Safety
In a recent survey, parents told us you would like to know more about

supporting your child to be safe online. We have found a wonderful resource
on the NSPCC website. Please see below:

LEGO® Build & Talk
A core part of the NSPCC’s 10-year strategy is to ensure children are safe

online. To help achieve this, the NSPCC has teamed up with the LEGO Group to
help promote their fun, free Build & Talk activities. 

The six 'adventures' help parents and caregivers talk with their children
about key online safety topics through the joy of LEGO play.

 
https://www.lego.com/cdn/cs/sustainability/assets/blt1b36fa9be9c38459/B

&T_Cyberbullying_EN_FINAL.pdf 


